
August 2019 Newsletter Catskill Yacht Club August 3, 2019 
 
Greetings! 
The August membership meeting was attended by 28 regular members and 8 assoc.members.  
The summer season is in full swing with lots of  venues up and the river. 
Bill Fortman is back from a procedure at Albany Medical Center, we wish him continued good 
recovery. 
The club lost a "Life Member", Paul Kubler.Our condolences to the family.  
The Bulkhead committee meet and they now have a plan of action in place. 
The work will begin early fall once the boats are out. 
The Commodore ask every member if they have any suggestions, changes to the By-Laws to 
submit them in writing and place them into the Commodores mailbox by the September 5, 2019 
Membership meeting. 
Vice Commodore ask every member for ideas, suggestions for the procedures for the 2020 
Club Audit and place them into the Vice Commodores mailbox. 
The Commodores picnic is scheduled for September 14, 2019 at the club. 
The fund raiser  for the Catskill Yacht Club "Summer Fun Day" is scheduled for August 23, 24, 
25, 2019. 
At the August 1, 2019 Membership meeting, the proposal for ​Absentee Voting for Officers 
and Board​ ​Members ​was accepted by the membership present. 
This document is ​posted​ in the clubhouse in the bulletin board. The members at the next 
membership meeting on September 5, 2019 will vote on it to become part of the By -Laws then. 
 
Dates to remember: 
August 9, 10, 11, Albany Yacht Club, Summer Blast 
August 16, 17, 18, Hook Boat Club,  Steak Bake 
August  23,24, 25, Catskill Yacht Club,  Summer Fun Day  
August 30, Crescent Yacht Club,  Labor Day Weekend Party  
September  3, Catskill Yacht Club,  Board Meeting  
September  4, Hook Boat Club,  Council Meeting  
September  5, Catskill Yacht Club,  Membership Meeting  
September  20,21, Castleton Boat Club,  Raffle Party  
September  20,21, Schenectady Yacht Club,  Clam Bash  
 
Safe Boating 
Uwe K. Hestnar  
 
Secretary  


